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November
Closings
and
Openings

Veterans Day, Monday Nov 11: OPEN
Wednesday, Nov 27: Close at 5PM
Thanksgiving Day, Nov 28: Closed
Friday, Nov 29: Closed
Saturday, Nov 30: OPEN 

Concert: Welcome Home New Hampshire
Wednesday, October 30, 7PM

Don Watson is a singer/songwriter from Gilford, NH
whose music has been compared to John Denver,
Jim Croce and Dan Fogelberg. His songs are upbeat,
inspiring and easy on the ears. Don's newest project,
"Welcome Home New Hampshire", is a collection of
songs based on people, places and events of the
Granite State. The album has been called a 'treasure
for anyone who lives New Hampshire'. Don't miss this talented performer as
he celebrates the beauty of New Hampshire.

Skywatch with the NH Astronomical Society
Tuesday, November 28, 6:30PM

Join members of the NH Astronomical Society for a
presentation on astronomy followed by a skywatch
with telescopes in the soccer field between the library
and Hills Garrison. Bring a telescope if you have one,
or look through one of the telescopes provided by
NHAS members as experienced skywatchers guide
you in exploring the night sky.

Check out the library's telescope and have your own
personal look at the sky. Holds may also be placed on the telescope (as with
all library materials!) online, by phone or in person. To place an online hold,
you'll need your library card number and PIN.  

Gingerbread House Contest
House Dropoff: December 2-6

Quick Links
Upcoming Events 
RML Website 

 
    

Additional
November

Events

Pre-register online
Adult/Teen French
Class 
Family Words 
Tue 11/5, 7PM
Weather Words  
Thu 11/12, 7PM
 
Paper Techniques  
Shrinky Dink Holiday
Cards  
Thu 11/7, 6:30PM 

 
Weight Management
101
w/Diane MacKinnon
Wed 11/6, 7PM
 
Computer Workshops
Powerpoint   
Thu 11/14, 3:45PM 
Holiday Cards with
Shutterfly
 Mon 11/19, 7PM
 
Cinema Celebration 
The Hunger Games
Thu 11/14, 6:30PM
Family Film
Monsters University
Sat 11/16, 1PM
 
Beading Group
Sparkly Rocks
Sat 11/23, 11AM

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnPwvki7tvU2Y7MojGoZi19MTesQop4r3pAszuYcr1plowyh0sj1ixZ2M6tTSth6xbv8FJ5Po5KN6sTU9nwQfWsNBvlTl57CsTEDXpz1DQlnPQMfIKDgzkAfw7mMsfPCj7MA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnPxFTCYEQuMB2CAMudBWxTcTg_7EZMX1YnWuReSa5HJVrF3Ph5YmxOW71M__zBsbmEZF1y8MCt9OBkgwLDlx8dArBJxazLAPgee7nnuprBIkmV9WKQIsmq1xDsigXo4wSyordKfEDmoW4TJ8C8A57yxrNeh95N05OxWp32CV1U1WPB_CGEjrYZeuPzBKZjDFtr5D646oRAFx5ldnDlZHevOW8B0U352di7kasCs5MTtS4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnPwvki7tvU2Y7X0HRGZpkyUH4EPNSyAuYC0UVlmvPYSaxhkXxkWAn8e3xlNf5c8DtAY5GFqixDGNGgoo5Cb_WNWoarA6t8dpbZJTiAr3uEmPcBlZXQgP674-1KwDHDhoefwno4GwJ9sHwiqssdORUkmBtj5euk-xNwO8B6mEuqv8h&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnPwvki7tvU2Y7MojGoZi19MTesQop4r3pAszuYcr1plowyh0sj1ixZ2M6tTSth6xbv8FJ5Po5KN6sTU9nwQfWsNBvlTl57CsTEDXpz1DQlnPQMfIKDgzkAfw7mMsfPCj7MA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnP3BJqTdsEJxaAlBVCBMFfee67urZxW-hO1eNLFGD0PuTMOXSP-69HURgHXJxQZ6Y1M5qh1a0CvWmLFPkX6hXbvqU4sjvvEIyh4RaBc7rwTTFArKbunDdP14mz6VlJ669GJcSCwC671LG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnP3BJqTdsEJxaJ-pqs5uezHYFdlaUn9ltE1dGauYGpVaL0kIZDJcwoyeqKPWtEC_pAyuPZUEYeGGQjCoh1zaqe4zjuBRVQTJo863xh08aS8eD0SbmlNUTEucO0RCtC5-PJQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnPxFTCYEQuMB2UJRS1qYxLIC9kLT7H9zBV4wm7fo4vm2BFPKQkhk_WtzKv6_3idPLAxW0CNUKhWsNT93GN3SKDTqjoSesUbB0qhU0nG4ySzlDWou_ZoYb8Io=&c=&ch=


People of all ages are encouraged to enter our annual
gingerbread house competition. Individuals, families or
other groups are eligible to enter. Houses can be built out
of any material, but exterior decoration must be entirely
edible. Houses must fit on a platform of 24" x 24" or less.
The houses will be on display in the Children's Room until
the Gingerbread Party and Prize Ceremony on December
19th.

Amber Jewelry Workshop
Saturday, November 9, 9:30 - 11:30AM

Amber artist Rasa Dooling will show a film about amber
and discuss its history. The film will be followed by a
hands on workshop during which attendees will have the
opportunity to make a piece of amber jewelry. Anyone
who has older amber jewelry and would like suggestions
for modernizing the piece is welcome to bring it to the
class.

There is a $10 materials fee for this workshop and pre-registration is required.
Sign up online, in person or call 886-6030. Please sign up soon as there
are a minimum number of participants needed to hold the workshop.

This workshop is sponsored in part by a grant from the Zylonis Fund of
Hudson. Special thanks to the Lithuanian Brothers and Sisters (LABS) for
helping to make this event possible. 

ABCs of the Affordable Care Act
Wednesday, November 29, 7PM
Monday, December 9, 12PM (noon)

Confused about the new changes in healthcare laws?
Want to know how to navigate the Health Insurance
Marketplace and find out what insurance programs
you qualify for? A trained volunteer from the AARP
will be here to provide information on the new Health
Insurance Marketplace for people of all ages and try

to answer any questions you may have. Feel free to bring a bag lunch to the
afternoon program. 

Art Exhibit: Watercolors by Susan Peterson
All of November

The environment is Susan's inspiration for her
"Reasons for Seasons" exhibit. She depicts
everyday elements with a hint of fun and fantasy. Her
style is realistic and often includes flowers, organic
produce and animals. Susan's work has been
exhibited throughout the state.

There will be an opening reception for the exhibit on Saturday, November 2
from 1-3PM. Meet the artist and share in some light refreshments. Prints and
cards will be available for sale. All are welcome.

Hills 3rd Thursday: Who's Taking Care of Your
Town History?
Thursday, November 21, 6PM

Join Maggie Stier from the New Hampshire Preservation Alliance to discuss
what is being done to preserve and protect our town's heritage.

The Trustees of the Rodgers Memorial Library present monthly open house

Regularly
Scheduled

Events
Pokemon League
Mon 11/4, 5PM
 
Garden Club
bring clippers/shears 
Thu 11/7, 3PM
rain date 11/8
 
Genealogy Club
Fri 11/8, 1:30PM
 
Gaming Day
Sat 11/9 12-4PM

 
Teen Snack Chat
Tue 11/12, 4PM
Book Discussion
Before I go to Sleep
Tue 11/19, 1:30PM
 
Teen Anime/Manga
Club
Tue 11/19, 4PM
 
Teen Writing Lab
Mondays, 2PM
 
TT@YL
Wednesdays, 2PM

 
Drop-in Stitchers
Fridays, 9:30-11:30

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001levnakcz4xeYekgF63ZAW2iGz9GOFn1TFzvRBrEVWGPpN-NvB_YnP4F_fFy5HE76xg0pSmF_qqSd9aL-RfM_xvQ10ZfWGXOwr-Qzgbk31hQAe_Hdt0-lieJ_f8nVlDYs96jfc6sYQRxDrpdiG9r5B1rmlqG6aXB96vCWdUIs1hApPdm3-3S3LksMJi6M9ORfeoAoMGIIxx-1CWSubYM-yHObtfnjMLBPbVYhnSHCJ-dszSNbzUB_IsPFMmzgZO6uG4cg3mFo80nV57jT2b9WvPH_32bIvmyq&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104276052487


programs at the historic Hills Memorial Library
building, 18 Library St.  

Second Hand Prose
2nd Sunday of the Month, 11AM - 3PM, Hills Memorial Library
3rd Thursday of the Month, 5PM - 8PM, Hills Memorial Library

Great prices on books, DVDs, CDs, and comic books this month on
Sunday, November 10, and again on Thursday, November 21. 

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the
Friends. You may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please
enter via the ramp at the rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs,
and gently used books are NEEDED and may be brought to Second Hand
Prose or to the Library during regular hours.

The Friends will hold a meeting on Tuesday, November 19 at 7PM in the
Rodgers Memorial Library Community Room. We will be finalizing  plans for
Santa's visit, our table at the GFWC Craft Fair, and an evening of holiday
decorating at the library.


